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Stoughton Utilities donates $1,500 to Stoughton 

Organizations 
 

Brian Hoops, Utilities Office & Information Systems Supervisor, recently presented three 

checks totaling $1,500 to City of Stoughton Mayor, Donna Olson. These donations 

included $500 to the Stoughton Holiday Fund, $500 to the Stoughton Food Pantry, and 

$500 to the Stoughton Youth Center.   

 

These donations are part of Stoughton Utilities Community Development Grant Program 

which donates $1,500 annually to various organizations that provide services directly 

benefitting Stoughton residents. 

 

 


